Celebrating one year of our
stakeholder fora

The power of partnership is a theme for the Youth Justice Board this month.
We are celebrating an important anniversary — one year since the creation of
our national stakeholder fora.

We run six different fora which bring together a wealth of talent, knowledge
and expertise across youth justice. More than 200 individuals and
organisations are a part of this network, and the number is growing every
month.

I would personally like to extend my thanks to everyone who contributes to
these fora and partnerships. The commitment from our partners hasn’t just
been maintained, but has grown, during the pandemic and I'm incredibly
grateful for their efforts and the opportunity we have to bring people and
organisations together to positively impact the system.

Those working in youth justice have gone over and above during the pandemic,
from Kinetic Youth working tirelessly for children in the secure estate
during lockdown, to voluntary and community sector organisations like The
Children’s Society focusing on children’s wellbeing, to the government
departments enabling us to help shape policy, to our colleagues in youth
offending teams using impressive creativity to maintain support for children.

A particularly special forum, the Youth Advisory Network, convenes children
and young people with experience of the youth justice system. These
Ambassadors then collaborate on behalf of other children to influence and
change the system for the benefit of others. I am always impressed by their
commitment to improving youth justice, and would encourage you to take a
minute to read some of the blogs Katy, Tyler, Kyanno and Jessica have written
for us about their experiences.

Over the next year we look forward to continuing our critical work across all
our fora to shape a better future for our children, including hosting our
first academic symposium for our Academic Liaison Network, learning together
through virtual seminars, hosting a workshop to tackle youth unemployment and
further highlighting the work of our partners across the six fora.

Please get in touch if you would like to join a forum.


http://www.government-world.com/celebrating-one-year-of-our-stakeholder-fora/
http://www.government-world.com/celebrating-one-year-of-our-stakeholder-fora/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/youth-justice-work-at-the-childrens-society
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/youth-justice-work-at-the-childrens-society
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/peer-to-peer-engagement-in-youth-justice-a-frontline-view
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/my-role-at-the-2019-youth-justice-convention
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/the-importance-of-listening-to-children

